
 

Petersburg Home for Ladies excitedly welcomes Mrs. Laura 
Bass to our caregiving team. As an Adult-Geriatric and Psych-
Mental Health Nurse Practitioner, with experience providing 
medical care to geriatric residents in assisted living and 
memory care facilities, Mrs. Bass enjoys working with        

geriatric clients and is passionate about meeting the mental health 
needs of this population. Mrs. Bass has worked with Petersburg Home 
for Ladies, as a dual certified Nurse Practitioner, and has recently     
obtained a Post-Master’s Degree in Psych-Mental Health, affording her 
the opportunity to expand her mental health services in a manner that 
supports our staff and undergirds our residents. It is truly a delight to 
have Mrs. Bass on our caregiving team. We are excited to see her       
influence, and her impact, on our culture of Elegant Living with        
Exceptional Care. 
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The Migration Continues… 

Our ladies have thoroughly enjoyed studying the life 

cycle of the monarch butterfly throughout the    

summer and into the fall. With support from        

Virginia Master Naturalist Tom McKee, and as an 

official pollinator garden registered through project 

monarch watch, residents of Petersburg Home for 

Ladies have been able to tag these gentle creatures 

and report their data to the national database.   
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It Takes A Village… 

 

Petersburg Home for Ladies is grateful to 
our vendors who creatively support, and 
enthusiastically encourage, both our staff 
and our residents alike! It is wonderful to 

be connected with those in the heart of 
the Petersburg Community and to see the 

joy that is shared when people with a 
common vision invest in one another. 

Special thanks to Walnut Hill Pharmacy 
and to At Home Care for all the support 

your organizations have shown us.  


